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FIRE DEPARTMENT 
9 METROTECH CENTER, BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11201-3857 
 
Bureau of Fire Prevention 
 
Emergency Planning and Preparedness Group

 
 
       

FSP/EAP Industry Notice # 1 
2/1/2024 

Floor Plans, Site Plans, & Riser Diagrams 
updated requirement. 

 
 
 

As of February 14, 2024, floor plans, site plans, and 
riser diagrams shall be submitted in PDF format. 
AutoCAD drawings will no longer be accepted. These 
documents are to be submitted in one file. All other 
requirements for these drawings shall remain the 
same. Any questions, please contact Captain Carlos 
Ruiz, Unit Head of EPPG. 
Email:Carlos.Ruiz@fdny.nyc.gov 
     


